
EUROPEAN COMMISSION
Office of the President Mr Jean-Claude Juncker

Member of Cabinet 
Economic Adviser

Brussels, 26. 09. 2016
Ares(2016)5357961

Dear Mr van de Kamp,

President Juncker would like to thank you for your statement of 14 September 2016 on 
behalf of the collective of police trade unions united within the European Police Union 
(EPU) calling upon the European Institutions and the International Monetary Fund to 
scale up the work quality of police officers in Europe.

We have taken note of its content with interest.

President Juncker asked me to inform you that your letter has been transmitted to the 
Member of the Commission responsible for Migration, Home Affairs and Citizenship, 
Mr Dimitris Avramopoulos (e-mail: dimi tri s. avramopoul os@ec. europa. eu). 
Mr Avramopoulos is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you 
rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gerrit van de KAMP 
President
European Police Union 

E-mail: i.hirt@acp.nl

Mail: European Commission - Office: BERL 13/117- 1049 Brussels - Belgium 
Address: rue de la Loi / Wetstraat 200, 1040 Bruxelles / Brussel 
Tel. +32-2-298.80.08 - e-mail: Luc.Tholoniat@ec.europa.eu
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